Topsham Surgery & Glasshouse Medical Centre

Friends & Family Test

Feedback

In January, 3 patients completed the form “How likely are you to recommend our GP Practice to Friends and Family.  The results were 

Extremely Likely			2
Likely 						1

We also received the following comments:-

[bookmark: _GoBack]“Very happy with the Surgery and thank you”

“We wish to convey our sincere thanks to the medical staff for the way in which we have been treated”

“We feel very fortunate to have a Surgery such as yours with so many lovely staff”


